
 
 
 

DATE: August 28, 2015 
 
TO: Interested Persons 
 
FROM: Dana Mahaffey, Associate Planner 
 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY/INTENT - DEL PASO REGIONAL PARK PHASE 1 TRAIL 
IMPROVEMENT PROJECT (#L19114100) 

 
PROJECT LOCATION: The project site is located at 3615 Auburn Boulevard in the eastern portion of the Del 
Paso Regional Park, near the intersection of Auburn Boulevard and Park Road in northeast Sacramento. 

 
COMMENT PERIOD: August 28, 2015 through September 28, 2015 
 
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION: The proposed Project would improve approximately 1,400 linear feet of existing trail 
adjacent to Arcade Creek. The trail would be widened from to a width of 8 to10 feet using decomposed granite.  A 
new entrance to the trail will be provided at its eastern end.  Several new amenities will be provided in this area, 
including picnic tables, information kiosk, interpretive sign and a trash receptacle.  A second access point will be 
provided at the western end of the widened trail.  A picnic area, interpretive sign and trash receptacle will also be 
provided in this area. These amenities are consistent with the Master Plan for the park.   
 
The document is now available for a 30-day public review and comment period.  The comment period is from 
Friday, August 28, 2015 through Monday, September 28, 2015.  You may review a copy of the document at the 
300 Richards Boulevard, 3rd Floor reception desk, Sacramento, CA 95811 between the hours of 9:00 AM and 4:00 
PM, Monday through Friday. The draft Mitigated Negative Declaration is also available at: 
http://portal.cityofsacramento.org/Community-Development/Planning/Environmental/Impact-Reports.  
 
Written comments regarding the Mitigated Negative Declaration should be received by the Community 
Development Department, NO LATER THAN 4:00 p.m., September 28, 2015.  Written comments should be 
submitted to: 

 
Written comments should be submitted to:  
 
Dana Mahaffey, Associate Planner 
City of Sacramento, Community Development Department 
Environmental Planning Services 
300 Richards Boulevard, Third Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95811 
dmahaffey@cityofsacramento.org  
  
 
If you have any questions concerning the environmental review process, please call Dana Mahaffey (916) 808-2762.  
  
Thank you. 
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